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Etobicoke Community Council - Request letter of Non-objection

From: Roger Bu <rogerbu@hotmail.com>
To: "etcc@toronto.ca" <etcc@toronto.ca>
Date: August 15, 2013 1:53 PM

Subject: Request letter of Non-objection

Attachments: city clerk letter.pdf; axis patio extension (1).docx

Hi Sir/Madam;

As part of the Junction Music Festival held on Sept 21st, 2013 Axis Gallery & Grill (located at 3048 Dundas St
W) will extend

our patio westward beyond its normal boundaries, by a measurement of 24'X52' + 24'X27' -12'X3' = 1860sq ft.
The patio will

be open from 12 noon to 12am. The capacity will be 150. We request a letter from the Municipal Cleark of
non-obiection. Thanks.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me at the information provided below.

Sincerely,

Roger Bu

owner of Axis Gallery & Grill
3048 Dundas St West

416 878 1746 (cell)
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July 16, 2013
To Whom It May Concern,

The Junction Gardens BIA is organizing the Junction Music Festival on September 215,
2013.

Axis Gallery & Grill is submitting a patio extension permit application in line with the event
programming. The Junction BIA has applied for a road closure permit for McMurray
Avenue, where the extended patio would be located. If you require additional
documentation such as the afore mentioned road closure permit, or municipal significance
letter from Etobicoke Community Council, please contact us directly at 416-767-9068 or

email thejunctionbia@gmail.com

Sincerely,

Kristina Skindelyte
Executive Director
The Junction BIA



